October 30, 2013

MEMORANDUM FOR: College of Sciences and Mathematics Curriculum Committee

Dean, College of Sciences and Mathematics

University Curriculum Committee

IN TURN

FROM: Michael M. Pickard, Chair M. Willand

Department of Computer Science

RE: Proposed Changes to CSC 201, CSC 351, CSC 353 and Program Modification Request for the Information Technology Major

In order to increase retention and enrich the educational experience of majors in Information Technology, we are submitting the attached program modification request and curriculum change requests. Please be aware that these changes should be considered as a package and be approved or disapproved as a group.

Thank you for your consideration.